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22March 2012 
 
Dear Ofcom,  
 
I am writing to you in regard to the consultation on combined auction (800 
MHz & 2.6 GHz spectrum bands) which will make 4G spectrum available in 
the UK.  I believe that there should be adequate all Wales and all UK 
coverage. I am concerned that if Wale is not included in this that Wales 
would be left behind. There should be a requirement that licence holders 
will cover at least 98% of the population of Wales as well as 98% of the 
populations of other nations within the UK. 

I would be grateful if you could take this into account when considering 
consultation responses received.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Vaughan Gething AM 
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